P.O. Box 915 Levittown, New York 11756-0915

August 28, 2007

Mr. Jon Avner The Killing Kompany 21 Turn Lane Levittown, New York 11756

Dear Jon:

WOW... What a Spectacular Evening!!!

On behalf of the board of the Travel Agents of Nassau and Queens, I would like to extend a *Huge Thank You* to you and The Killing Kompany ensemble for making our "Supplier Appreciation" event a tremendous success.

We have received many compliments from our members on how great the evening was, as well as inquiries as to when we can have The Killing Kompany perform again!

Even though Traveling can be Murder...The Killing Kompany made certain that our evening came off without any delays or mishaps!!!

Looking forward to working with you on next year's event.

Sincerely,

Karen Sheehan

Director

Travel Agents of Nassau & Queens